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The Elite English School

CIR/EESISEPT/2426-24 Date: Sept 17, 2024
For Own Transport Students

Dear Parents,

The mid-term examination for the academic year 2024-2025 has begun. We
are confident that the students will put in honest efforts and succeed
admirably. Our best wishes to all of our students.

As you are aware, our school is located in a quiet residential neighborhood.
The people are quite accommodating and watch out for our students. We have
had numerous instances where they have drawn our attention to specific areas
of concern. It is our reciprocal responsibility to take serious note of their

legitimate concerns.

It has come to our attention that own transport users, particularly RTA users,
do not leave the area quickly at the end of the school day. They have been
seen lingering around the neighborhood in groups- talking and laughing
loudly. This disrupts the tranquility of the area. This has occurred numerous
times. Residents have raised our attention to this. This is a big source of
concern, not just for the residents' well-being, but also for student behavior
in terms of social skills and discipline. As a result, the values and discipline
of our school are being questioned which is unacceptable.

The students have been given regular verbal instructions regarding this. We

request that you advise your ward from lingering near the school area. The
school takes this activity extremely seriously and will take prompt action if

it occurs again.

This is for your information and necessary action.

Regards,

Principal ‘




